
THANK YOU BOB QUINN ! 
FOR YOUR GENEROSITY AND SUPPORT OF THE 

CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY AND WDT 

Bob Quinn, former owner of Quinn Construction, Inc. and now owner of American 
West Corp. is shown with Bret Clark, Construction Program Director/Instructor of Western 
Dakota Tech’s Construction Technology program. In the fall of 2019, Bret reached out 
to CIC seeking a donation of a good used pickup for use in the Construction Technology 
program for the purpose of hauling materials and equipment to jobsites where         
students were applying their practical learning. CIC in turn reached out to the industry. 
Enter Bob Quinn, who called CIC a few weeks later and said “I may have a vehicle that 
will work for them.” Unfortunately, Bob’s donation was delayed when COVID struck 
disrupting the school schedule. Recently, just in time for a new school year, Bob        
presented a 2008 Chevrolet 2500 complete with/utility box to Bret and the              
WDT program. Learn more about their program at:  www.wdt.edu/constructiontechnology. 

PLEASE JOIN US IN THANKING BOB FOR HIS OUTSTANDING GENEROSITY 
AND SUPPORT OF THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY BY GIVING HIM A QUICK 

CALL AT (605) 381-1647 OR DROP HIM AN EMAIL AT 

quinn.construction@live.com! 

http://www.wdt.edu/constructiontechnology

